
                                                                                                                                              

*Message from the Editor in Chief 

 

Dear reader, 

Thank you for showing interest in the publication of Volume 7, number 1, 2021 issue of the Journal of 

Education and Special Education Technology. This issue aimed to present technologies related to 

inclusion education and intellectual disabilities. Based on the aim of this publication, 2 papers were 

selected that fully represent the aim of the issue.  

The selected papers were authored by researchers from Italy. The selected papers include the 

following: Cultural accessibility of people with Intellectual disabilities: A pilot study in Italy;  Inclusion 

at the University through technology: A case study in Italy.  

A major contribution to the success of this publication is the hard work of our researchers, editing 

team, and publishing team members. Therefore, we would like to acknowledge the contributions of 

all the contributors to this research. Dear reader, Enjoy reading!! 

 

Best Regards, 

Prof. Dr. Adile Askim Kurt, Anadolu University, Faculty of Education, Eskisehir, Turkey 

(Editor-in-chief). 

 
* ADDRESS OF CORRESPONDENCE: Prof. Dr. Adile Askim Kurt, Anadolu University, Faculty of Education, 
Eskisehir, Turkey 
Email address: jeset.editorial@gmail.com  
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